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Mail 

• November 4, 2004 Letter from NHDES regarding Lake View Farm, Wetlands 
File #2004-02659 Acknowledges receipt of  a Standard Dredge & Fill application. 

• November 8, 2004 Letter from NHDES, Wetlands File #2004-02626, 28 Turtle 
Rock Road, Lot 21-K-47A, Notice of incomplete permit by notification form. 

• November 8, 2004 Letter from NHDES, Wetlands File #2004-02627, Lot #21-W-
40, Notice of incomplete permit by notification form. 

• November 8, 2004 Letter from NHDES  Wetlands File #2004-02628 regarding 
Lot #21-V-257, 4 Fish Road, Notice of incomplete permit by notification form. 

• November 10, 2004 Letter from Al Turner to Mr. & Mrs. Lane of 2 Woodvue 
Road regarding patio blocks on the ground in the Town right-of-way.  

• November 8, 2004 Memo from David Sullivan regarding Possible Land Sale, Lot 
#17-J-100B.  

• November 17, 2004 Letter from Al Turner to Mr. & Mrs. Lane of  2 Woodvue 
Road regarding winter stabilization of construction site and road side clean up. 
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